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  In this podcast, Wiley partner Carol Laham and of counsel Rob Walker discuss the ins and outs of the LD-203 Contribution
Report. The LD-203 is due semi-annually with the next one due on August 1, 2022. The report requires all federally registered
lobbyist firms, organizations, and self-employed individuals to disclose all details related to lobbying activity. With the deadline
looming, Carol and Rob answer common questions about the report, break down the requirements, and dole out best practices
for ensuring compliance.


